
Recessed Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Special Investigating Committee on Demolition Practices in the City of Philadelphia of the 

Council of the City of Philadelphia held a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 1, 2013, and recessed 

the public hearing until Thursday, August 15, 2013 at 1:00 PM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear 

further testimony on the following:

Resolution authorizing the creation of a "Special Investigating Committee on 

Demolition Practices in the City of Philadelphia," to investigate safety problems 

and identify solutions related to the oversight of demolition projects in the City 

and, in furtherance of such investigation, authorizing the issuance of subpoenas to 

compel the attendance of witnesses and the production of documents to the full 

extent authorized under Section 2-401 of the Charter.
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Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Special Investigating Committee on 

Demolition Practices in the City of Philadelphia, open to the public, will be held to consider the action 

to be taken on the above listed item.

Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Michael Decker

Chief Clerk
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